The Otsego Town Board met on the 13th day of August, 2012 at the Town Building, Fly Creek, NY at 6:30PM for a 2013 Budget Workshop.

Town Board Members Present:

Anne Geddes-Atwell
Julie Huntsman
Carl Wenner
Langhorne Keith

Supervisor
Councilwoman
Councilman
Councilman

Also Present:

Shawn Mulligan Highway Superintendent

Pamela Deane Town Clerk

Chairman Geddes-Atwell handed out budget worksheets. The Board reviewed and discussed much of the proposed 2013 Preliminary Budget.

Chairman Geddes-Atwell asked that the Board consider cost of living raises.

The Town Clerk agreed to research what other surrounding Towns are charging for permit fees.

Meeting ended at 7:30PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Pamela Deane Town Clerk